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Comments of Northern Air Cargo

In comments to Order 2004-8-26 the Postal Service suggests that the Department of Transportation consider creating a new base rate for the mainline carriers as it did for the bush carriers.

We acknowledge the Postal Service’s right to request such a proceeding.  Although far from clear that a proceeding is necessary, we suggest that should the Department be inclined to consider the request, that it first allows the parties the opportunity to make comment on the merits of the task and whether or not those efforts will produce results beneficial to all involved.

Respectfully Submitted,

Northern Air Cargo

September 23, 2004

